
September 21, 2020

WHAT'S HAPPENING ON THE HILL?

Tuesday
September 22

6:30 pm
School Board Meeting

Zoom link
Meeting ID: 869 4024 9305

Passcode: 563046

Wednesday September
23

1:30-2:00 pm
All School meeting

Zoom link
Meeting ID: 830 5433 0190

PW: pinehill

Monday
September 28

NO SCHOOL
(Yom Kippur)

Also, it's the last Day to run
Pine Hill Virtual 5k!

PINE HILL VIRTUAL 5K
​September 14th-28th

It's not too late to  sign up for the Pine Hill
Virtual 5k!

This year, you can run at your own pace, on
your own time on your own route. All
proceeds benefit the Pine Hill Elementary
school’s enrichment programs.

Sign up, go for a nice run (or walk) and

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86940249305?pwd=MlF5K2R1OGZEcTVHRTltWHN3bVRBdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83054330190?pwd=NVpSMTRyR041WUNQUzF1RFExcThJZz09
https://pinehill5k.blog/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TyzuU22YpHwJ8kOLvsihVTQXkvGARNpwjPPTUfLXu7sr2suQ6grW68XlsxG9V6RKJ8uDp3yhCY_X4bgldWlkbitz-SdPTbfgqeIg5dMSSI3LNcCb1KW-wcNBlv9Lbgp2j3uKGa-Df8PJmOctJmQvnRL-vUNzd7GMZk25l7bNOHiqCxArWoOD27_9iQk3ACWtZ-ckP-vpXvx1NI-bpO6jE62-I7LuFx6PxhMfLwS_3he0VFOSHzmBfbnbTJsfT276cZq-lt2_wgmPDzS6FzkFJDSIpeqlAQe4k2GinSvMi6pTqJpilSD8VVk-wn-v1e7mwcQaMZpNy-7FXZG9uUwILL2Wg8pJBF19VoGY7p0bnuwuXcwPjYbyjKjFTDU6DIAIqjOoFETYqwxcu2NVCYBbkmRiMcBQohiyUQ4NU2mOUlS_kIdoAmBY5Q==&c=2wPOm8uuyiZxavfxSRn1KgyyTTNFRzBkLiYE7NSyw-IFx7mi_1YyiA==&ch=Ox_z2tqeQ_kjn9WMylpR77_erDVa1wGtqkx-OJdcB25aZlm7KMqjeQ==
https://www.schooldismissalmanager.com/


support our kids at Pine Hill!

SIGN UP FOR THE PINE HILL
5K

AFTER THE BELL CLUB
After The Bell Club, “ABC”, allows students in

school that day to remain at school
supervised from 2:15PM to 3:30PM for

$12/day. Check email from Kristen Diebus (on
behalf of Lisa Sawin) for sign up details.

SCHOOL DISMISSAL
Update pickup instructions for School

Dismissal Manager and be sure to mark
REMOTE DAYS as a recurring instruction.

Also note the deadline for dismissal
changes will be at 1:15pm daily this year
and there are no early pickups between

1:45pm and 2:15pm

Still got more questions? You are not alone... Fortunately, DS has created an website
dedicated to details and updates on the town's online learning - #WeareDS Online is a
good resource for lingering queries.

Join the CSA!

The CSA is looking for parents/guardians who want to be more involved at Pine Hill to fill

open board and event coordinator roles for this school year. The CSA is 100% reliant on

volunteers - we need your help! Current open positions are as follows:

Co-Vice Presidents: Spend the year learning the ropes of the CSA in 2020-2021 to take

https://pinehill5k.blog/
https://www.schooldismissalmanager.com/
https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0


over the rewarding role of Co-Presidents in the 2021-2022 school year. Tasks include

assisting the presidents as needed and filling vacant Board positions. Searching for two

vice presidents who will share this role.

Box Top Coordinator:  The Box Tops for Education coordinator is responsible for

overseeing the school wide collection of Box Tops for this national fundraising program.

Coordinator promotes awareness of this program to parents through backpack flyers and

emails, encouraging them to scan shopping receipts for program credit. Coordinator also

oversees fun classroom contests and raffles among the students to increase

participation.

Please reach out for more information at president@pinehillschoolcsa.org.

Royale Abrams and Tara Hourihan, CSA Co-Presidents

Pine Hill CSA Auction

Love planning parties and helping the school?
It's time to start planning for the 2021 auction, the CSA’s

biggest fundraiser! We are looking for two co-chairs to fill this

role. 

​The auction is held every other year and is the single largest

fundraiser for our school, raising money to cover 70% of the Community School's

Association's (CSA) budget. Auction proceeds go directly to support enrichment

programming at Pine Hill. 

SIGN UP TO BE A ROOM PARENT

As with most things right now, classroom parent duties will look different to start the
year (no volunteering in school, no centers, etc.), but it's still a great way to be involved
with your child's life at school and to also help out! All of the work can be done remotely
and info will be provided to help guide you.

Classroom Parent Responsibilities:
Act as a liaison between the CSA and the parents in your classroom
Collect donations for and organize teacher gifts
Help coordinate donations and supplies for classroom 
Act as a resource for parents new to school (If you are a parent new to Pine Hill,
this can still be you! Lots of info will be provided to you and it's a great way to get
involved!)

If you are interested in becoming a Classroom Parent or for more information please
email Katie Garvey at volunteer@pinehillschoolcsa.org. Please include your name,

mailto:president@pinehillschoolcsa.org
mailto:volunteer@pinehillschoolcsa.org


child's name, grade level, and teacher's name. Occasionally there are more volunteers
than vacant slots. All assignments will be made on a first come, first served basis.

What's Happening in the Community

Register for Kids' Yoga

Flower Blossom Yoga with Tara
Rachel through the Sherborn

Library

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 2 10:30—11:00 AM

Breath, posture and relaxation are
woven into this enjoyable class for
young children up to grade 2. Children
will learn the tools of mindfulness and
listen to a story in this fun filled 30
minute class. Siblings are
welcome. Once you register, we will
send you a Zoom invitation.

Register Here or contact the Library at
(508) 653-0770 | sherborn@minlib.net

FOLLOW US

 ​

https://sherbornma.assabetinteractive.com/calendar/flower-blossom-yoga-with-tara-rachel/
https://sherbornma.assabetinteractive.com/calendar/flower-blossom-yoga-with-tara-rachel/
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

